
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Sept. 20, 2021 
 

Volunteer Recognition Moved to the Town Green 

 

Vienna Mayor Linda Colbert and former Mayor Laurie DiRocco will team up tomorrow night at 
6:30 p.m. on the Town Green to recognize volunteers who have made all the difference in helping 
Vienna continue to thrive over the past two years.  The public is invited to attend and cheer on 
these Hometown Heroes. 
 
The reception had been scheduled to be held in the Vienna Volunteer Fire Department.  The 
decision was made to move it to the Town Green out of an abundance of caution due to the 
recent increase in COVID-19 delta variant cases in Fairfax County.   
 
“The science is clear that illness transmission is less likely to happen outdoors, and the Town 
Green is a beautiful location for events,” Colbert said.  “The weather forecast looks good and 
we’re looking forward to thanking volunteers who selflessly supported Vienna during a very 
difficult two years.” 
 
Since last year’s event had to be cancelled for pandemic-related reasons, this year’s celebration 
will recognize individual and group volunteer efforts for 2020 and 2021.  All were nominated for 
the honor in August. 
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